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NUMBER: 16. 
 

SUBJECT:  

Approve Revised Services Agreement with Eaton Corporation in an Amount Not to Exceed $65,590 Funded by 

the Utilities Enterprise Fund for the Replacement of the Blower Motor Starter at the Water Reclamation 

Facility. (Citywide) (For Possible Action) 

REQUESTED BY: 

Tom Brady, Director of Utilities 

WARD: 

 Citywide 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

It is recommended that the City Council approve the revised services agreement with Eaton Corporation. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: $ 59,590 

SUPPLEMENTAL: $6,000 

TOTAL: $ 65,590  

EXPLANATION: Utilities Enterprise Fund 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

00620-600339-430631 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

On January 20, 2021, City Council approved a service agreement with Eaton Corporation for the replacement 

of the blower motor starter at the Water Reclamation Facility (WRF), for a total of $65,590.  Before 

execution, Eaton Corporation requested a revision to the service agreement to remove the waiver of 

subrogation clause, as it relates to its worker's compensation insurance policy. 

 

Staff reviewed the request with consideration that this service is necessary to replace the unrepairable 

starter which has left the Water Reclamation Facility without a secondary blower motor starter.  Staff 

recommends approval of the revised language, in a form approved by the City Attorney’s office, 

understanding the work can only be performed by Eaton Corporation and is critical to the WRF operations. 

 

Staff recommends that the City Council approve the revised service agreement with Eaton Corporation in the 

not to exceed amount of $59,590, and an additional supplemental amount not to exceed $6,000 for the 

replacement of the blower motor starter at the WRF, for a total of $ 65,590. 

 


